
South Jersey Mustang Club  

Monthly Meeting – June 2, 2016 

 Marvin mentioned that the prior month’s meeting minutes were posted on the club website.  If 

anyone has any questions, they can reach out to any of the board members or officers for 

clarification.  

 Nancy provided the treasury report. 

 Richland Cruise: 

o Marvin mentioned that were appropriately 200 cars.  (Based on different sources.) 

o People running the train were happy with results. 

o Car show was successful. 

o Vendors were not happy. 

o Town raised about $4000.  They spent about $2000 on flyers. 

o Town mentioned the next time, that they might put the cars in Sawmill Park.  Marvin 

raised a concern that it would not hold enough cars. 

o We raised $407.48.  Nancy made a motion that raise the donation to an even $500 and 

it was approved. 

o Marvin mentioned that we were short volunteers to help with parking cars. 

 Turnersville Show: 

o Victor mentioned that the trophies were almost done. 

o Marvin asked about the volunteer sign sheet and it was passed around again.   

 Maple Shade Show: 

o Marvin reported that shirts were ordered for both this show and the Turnersville Show. 

o Since the show is on 9/11 - Holman will provide 200 flags. 

o The show will be dedicated to the honor of Harry Wible. 

o Gail is looking into a charity called PAWS for Purple Hearts.  This could be the charity for 

the show, if it checks out. 

 Lilliston Pre Cruise 

o The pre cruise will be from 10-2.  People working the cruise will need to leave around 

1PM. 

o Victor mentioned that there is some constructions being done in spots.  The town will 

try to tighten it up as much as possible. 

o Marvin reviewed the specific details of the cruise. 

o Volunteers are still needed to help with parking and staging. 

o Out of respect for Lilliston - Marvin requested that no one wear any Holman T-Shirts 

from our other shows.  

o There will be a meeting next Wednesday at the firehouse for the volunteers. 

 Facebook – Jerry reported that we currently have 206 likes. 

 Winner Ford Show – Marvin reported that the Bad Pony Club met with Winner Ford and they 

have agreed to have the show on 4/23/2017. 

 Marvin reviewed upcoming events. 

 Classifieds.  

 Tech Tips. 

 Club Merchandise – See Victor. 

 See Nancy to pre-register for Turnersville. 


